
Membership Applications for Consideration 

Two applications from school districts are being brought to the Policy and Membership 
Committee for review and movement forward. Those districts are: 

Joppa-Maple Grove Unit School District #38.  

The superintendent of this district contacted Leah Gregory during the summer of 2025 about 
system membership. This is a K-12 school district in Massac County. For the 2023-2024 school 
year, an enrollment of 199 students housed in two buildings was reported. Ms. Gregory did a site 
visit on July 22, 2025, and concluded that they did comply with the state membership criteria. 
The library system has received a complete application from them as well as a signed 
Memorandum of Agreement. 

Jasper Community Consolidated School District #17 

The superintendent of this district contacted Leah Gregory when the school district per capita 
grants were announced statewide. This is a K-8 district in Wayne County. For the 2023-2024 
school year, an enrollment of 176 students was reported. Ms. Gregory did a site visit on August 
28, 2025, and concluded that they did comply with the state membership criteria. The library 
system has received a complete application from them as well as a signed Memorandum of 
Agreement 
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https://www.joppa38.com/
https://www.joppa38.com/
https://www.jasperpolecats.com/



